
Combat Sports Authority of NSW 

 

Meeting summary 
Industry Advisory Group 
23 February 2023 

 

 

Page 1 of 1 
 

 

The second meeting of the Combat Sports Authority of NSW Industry Advisory Group (IAG) took 
place on 23 February 2023. 

The Authority has previously consulted extensively on recommendations in relation to concussion 
and other serious head injuries identification (COSHII), including recommendations for COSHII 
training to be mandated. The Chair sought IAG feedback on topics to be covered in training as well 
as suggested approaches to delivering the training. 

IAG members noted Boxing Australia training which includes a concussion module. Members 
expressed support for an e-learning approach for level 1 and availability of online training for level 2. 
It was also noted that the sector would value the ability for training to be delivered in languages 
other than English.  

Members continue to identify issues with the current Authority Rules, which will be discussed 
further at future meetings.  

The IAG expects to meet again in May 2023.  

 


